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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 3:37 PM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Support for proposed change to APR 8

Forwarding.

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 3:37 PM

To: 'suzie emery-sphar' <suzie.es461@gnnail.conn>

Subject: RE: Support for proposed change to APR 8

Received 1-3-18.

Supreme Court Clerk's Office

From: suzie emery-sphar fmailto:suzie.es461(5)gmail.coml
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 3:33 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME(aCOURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Support for proposed change to APR 8

I am a citizen of the United States residing in California. I am in big support of the proposed change to APR 8,
I believe it is fair and just to allow an exception to admission to practice rules for out of state tribal attorneys
appearing in ICWA cases in Washington state.

Suzanne Emery-Sphar

Suzie


